
Introduction to Palliative Care Transition 

Planning 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to introduce you to our palliative care team 

as part of your transition planning. Our primary goal is to ensure that you receive comprehensive 

support tailored to your needs. 

Palliative care focuses on improving the quality of life for patients with serious illnesses. Our 

interdisciplinary team will work closely with you, your healthcare providers, and your loved 

ones to navigate your treatment options, manage symptoms, and enhance your overall well-

being. 

As we begin this transition, we encourage you to share any concerns or questions you may have. 

We believe that your input is vital in developing a care plan that reflects your values and 

preferences. 

We look forward to collaborating with you on this journey and ensuring that you receive the 

compassionate care you deserve. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


